From "Elizabeth Huckle" < liz.huckle@gmail.com To clerk@appletonwiske.com Date 27/09/2023 11:40:56 Subject Appleton wiske Preschool community bonfire night

Dear Appleton Wiske Parish Council

Appleton Wiske Preschool are once again holding a community bonfire night and firework display at Appleton Wiske Recreation field.

This will take place on Saturday 4th November 2023.

We would be very grateful if the Parish Council would consider making a donation towards the cost of the fireworks. Last year we paid £700 for the fireworks.

For the past few years our chairperson has set the fireworks off but has now left our committee. We are looking for a volunteer to do this for us if anyone knows of anyone please would you pass our details onto them.

The person would be required to do an on line fire lighting course which of course Preschool would pay for.

If you would discuss this at your next meeting we would very much appreciate it.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely
On behalf of the Preschool Committee